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I support LD 584
I am for legislature having final approval. There should be more checks and balances 
around a position that effects thousands of businesses. Especially after the current 
conflict of interest investigation, and the AU annual report being withheld for almost 
a year.
A 60 day time limit would be positive to prevent the state dragging things out for 
unnecessary reasons, that ultimately effect patients and the industry as a whole.


